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April 12, 2023  
 
Kevin Kofchur 
Dekker Perich Sabatini 
7601 Jefferson St. NE 
Albuquerque, NM 87109 
 
 
Re: Dion’s Commissary/ 4595 San Mateo Blvd. NE 

Request for Certificate of Occupancy 
Transportation Development Final Inspection 

 Architect’s Stamp dated 10-08-2021 (F17-D020A) 
 Certification dated 03-29-23 
 
Dear Mr. Kofchur,  
 
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 03-29-23, Transportation 
Development has no objection to the issuance of a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy.  This 
letter serves as a “green tag” from Transportation Development for a Permanent Certificate of 
Occupancy to be issued by the Building and Safety Division.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Ernest Armijo at (505) 924-3991or at 
earmijo@cabq.gov   
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Ernest Armijo, P.E. 
Principal Engineer, Planning Dept. 
Development Review Services 
 
 
\xxx via: email 
C: CO Clerk, File 
 
 
 

mailto:earmijo@cabq.gov


 

 

March 29, 2023 
 
 
Transportation Department 
City of Albuquerque 
600 2nd St. NW 
Albuquerque, NM 87102 
   
RE:  Dion’s Commissary - 4595 San Mateo Blvd. NE 
        BP# 2021-43735 – TCL Plan for Certificate of Occupancy                                                                          
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Construction for the above referenced project is complete. The site has been built in substantial 
compliance with the approved TCL.  Our previous submittal dated 01/2023, had the following 
outstanding item not completed at the time. 
 

1. Keynote #21 refers to “No Parking” signage to be installed in areas along the western 
parking lot of the site.  
Status: Signs have been installed at the the locations shown on the approved TCL.  There 
are no other outstanding items to address, site construction is now complete. 

 
Taking the above information into account, we respectfully request transportation certificate of 
occupancy for the Dion’s Commissary project. If you have any questions concerning this request, 
please feel free to email me, or call my cell: 505-235-0285. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
Dekker Perich Sabatini Ltd. 
 
 
 
Kevin Kofchur, AIA, LEED AP 
Architect 

KevinK
Snapshot



BP-2021-43735

04/14/22
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